

February 2, 2017

Mayor Darrel Nasogaluak Hamlet of Tuktoyaktuk P.O. Box 120 Tuktoyaktuk, NT X0E 1C0

Dear Mayor Nasogaluak:

Re: N5L3-0714 - Hamlet of Tuktoyaktuk - Municipal Water Licence - Modification of the Sewage Waste Disposal Facilities

The Inuvialuit Water Board (IWB) acknowledges receipt of the drawings submitted on January 24, 2017 for the proposed modifications of the truck dumping station and the dyke at the Sewage Waste Disposal Facilities and accepts the modifications as submitted subject to the following provision:

 As per N5L3-0714, Part G – Conditions applying to Modifications, Item 3 – The Licensee shall provide to the Board as modified site plans referred to in Part G, Item 1 within ninety (90) days of completion of the Modifications.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mardy Semmler, IWB Executive Director, at 867-678-8609 or semmlerm@inuvwb.ca.

Sincerely.

Roger Connelly Chairperson

cc: Lloyd Gruben, Water Resources Officer - ENR Inuvik